
   

 

This week’s attendance is 96.5%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are FS2 97.8% 

 

 

Weekly Word 
Care Curiosity Determination 

 
 

  
 

13.12.2024 
 
To all Parents/Carers 
 
I can’t believe we are only one week away from breaking 
up for the holidays!  This term has absolutely flown by.  
And we’ve had an Ofsted inspection thrown in amongst 
it all!   
 
A few parents/carers have asked if the outcome of the 
report can be shared yet.  All I can say at this stage is we 
have seen the draft, sent it back and now we are just 
waiting for them to give us the green light.  Originally 
they said the new year but if it does land any sooner then 
we will let you know. 
 
Back to what’s been going on in the classroom… 
 
Top left, and I saw this first hand this morning, children 
in Y5 have been making bridges.  They talked so 
articulately about cantilevers, compression points and 
all kinds of bridge related vocab!  The end results are 

fantastic – well done to Y5        
 
Middle left, in Y2, they have been learning all about 
lifecycles in Science.  Looks like they have done some 
great work in their books.  And bottom left, we have a 
photo of the recent Y1/2 trip to the Pantomime to see 
Cinderella!  The children loved it…a big thank you to all 
the parents/carers who came along and supported.  
Without your help these trips simply can’t happen so 
again, a huge thank you. 
 
Finally, one last thank you to everyone who has brought 
in a spare Christmas Jumper which we can give to 
children who haven’t got one.  We really appreciate it 
and we are still open to donations. 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend  
 

Mr Johnson 
 
 
 


